RECEIVED
MAR 24 2023

March 21, 2023 PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

Public Service Commission
PO Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602

Subject: Case #2022-00432, Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company Rate Hike

Ricky and Lisa Alcorn are asking for an intervention to stop the exorbitant increase in our sewer bill. We
live in a new sub-division and there is no need to have new improvements made; everything is new and
we were told when we bought our house in this sub-division in Deer Run Estates that the sewer bill was
$12.50 per month which was to make sure the water was clean and we have to take care of our grinder
pump if something happens to it. So, if we are taking care of our own upkeep of equipment, why is
there a need to have a remote monitoring system or any equipment at that? There is no way any family
can afford an increase of 694.9%, especially people that live on fixed incomes; this increase should be
stopped.

Sincerely,

Ricky and Lisa A
174 Fallow Cir
Georgetown, KY 40324

Deer Run Estates Sub-Division





